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In an ideal world, where voter intimidation and manipulation didn’t exist, in-person 

voting is the gold standard. However, in the climate created by the Trump 

administration and supported by his acolytes, in-person voting is fraught with 

problems. From questioning — without proof — the integrity of voting machines, to 

casting unfounded accusations of election worker malfeasance, to downright 

intimidation, Trump and his supporters are undermining the foundation of our 

electoral process. Oregon’s vote-by-mail system has worked virtually flawlessly. That 

the results, usually favoring Democrats, are not to the Trumpists’ liking is no fault of 

the system. People are given the opportunity to vote and they vote for Democrats! 

Please vote against SB 210. It is not in the interest of Oregonians or democracy. 


